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Hi,

    I met with Bev Carter, Ford Elms, Don Cook, Nash Denic and Susan Bonnell on Friday 
afternoon. We reviewed the presentation for Monday and it's very good and comprehensive. As 
always, Bev's comments in the meeting were a little bit alarmist in nature but she is only speaking 
about ER/PR testing at the presentation.

    Dr. Howell called me on Friday afternoon and told me that he would anticipate that I would be 
asked at the executive meeting on Tuesday am if I felt that everything was done that could be 
done in the Lab as per the external reviews. He arranged for Nash to give me the summary 
document of the reviewers recommendations and the labs actions. It has not been updated since 
June and alot of the recommendations have "ongoing" next to it.

    At Friday's meeting we decided that Monday am we will meet and do a CAP audit of the lab and 
see how we do. This will be an audit of documentation mostly........I'll update you on how it goes

    Heather
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